
 
 

A regular meeting of the Police Citizens Advisory Board was held on Monday, April 11, 2023, beginning at 5:30 p.m. at 

Brenham Police Department Training Room, 1800 Longwood Drive, Brenham, Texas. 

Members present:  

JW Clampitte, Whitney Hooks, Al Patel, Neal Pieper, Shae Janner, Andi Liner, Brian Ross, Matt Sweeney, 

Jennifer Hill, Courtney Mason 

 

Members Absent: 

Jesse Vela, Holly Johnson, Phyllis McMahon, James McDonald 

 

Staff in attendance:   

Asst Chief Lloyd Powell, Lt. Kelvin Raven, Lt. Curtiss Schoen, Christi Korth 

 

1. Call Meeting to Order 

The Police Citizens Advisory Board meeting was called to order by Brian Ross; seconded by Matt 

Sweeney.  

  

2. Citizen/Visitor Comments 

No citizens present or visitor comments. 

 

WORK SESSION 

 

3. Discussion and Update on Police Department Staffing 

Captain Powell gave an update on Chief Parker and the possibility of his return in the upcoming weeks; 

announced the new hires since the last meeting – Officer Daniel Turner and Officer Stetson Whitley; 

discussed BISD voting to have their own police department; announced that the three cadets will 

graduate from the academy the end of May. 

 

4. Discussion of Current Events 

Captain Powell explained to the group why PD is not releasing pertinent information to the public and 

the importance of not releasing specific information. 

 

5. Discussion of Current Status on Police Building 

Captain Powell stated that the upstairs a/c has been installed and the downstairs a/c has not been 

shipped.  We do not have an ETA of when the downstairs will be complete.   

Staff liaison Christi Korth announced the next CAB meeting will take place June 13, 2023. 

ADJOURN  

There being no further business Brian Ross called for the meeting to adjourn; seconded by Matt 

Sweeney.  
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